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Hello,
 
It has been brought to my attention that there has been an amendment to the proposed number
of flight quotas, by reducing the amount allocated flights by excluding late-arrivals, humanitarian
and emergency flights from the totals.  This amendment  appears to be a way of reducing the
figures to appear more appealing yet this is still going to allow unlimited night flights.  Without
an actual limit on these surprise flights occurring un announced, it is potentially opening the
skies for unlimited useage.  The applicant has made it clear previously that there is no
requirement for night flights yet it appears to keep molding and adjusting figures around night
flight activity.  As a Ramsgate resident, I am alarmed by these constant changes and would like to
hear actual terms and agreements being made on actual limits.
 
Kind regards,
Lawrence Norton
reference: 20012705
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